
6 June 2008

Dear Julian

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0211: 
RbD Audit Governance Arrangements

The Proposal acknowledges the findings of the RbD Sub-Committee, that the 
scope of the audit is restricted in its ability to fully examine the feeder processes 
and is limited to certain transporter activities.

It also acknowledges that further development is necessary to facilitate the 
introduction of a wider and more encompassing audit involving the activities of 
Users and any transporter processes not currently covered. We believe that such a 
wider remit is necessary in order to ensure the integrity of the RbD process.

We are assured by the fact that the Proposal includes a provision for a 
retrospective audit should the UNC Committee require it.

Therefore E.ON UK supports this Proposal.

Yours sincerely

Brian Durber (by email)
Retail Regulation

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 0DR

www.eon-uk.com
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Brian Durber
Tel: 01538 386923
Mob: 07768 031942

Brian.durber@eonenergy.com

Julian Majdanski

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

First Floor South

31 Homer Road

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 3LT


